CURIA GENERALIZIA DELLA COMPAGNIA DI GESU

----‘ S 16 July 2024

V. Rev. Thomas P. Greene, S.].

UCS Province of the Society of Jesus
4511 West Pine Blvd.

St. Louis, MO 63108-2191

USA

Dear Father Greene, Christ’s peace!

On 15 June 2024 you shared with me your reflections on the most recent
Mission Priorities Examen at Regis University. I have also reviewed the self-
study, the report of the colleagues from other Jesuit universities who visited
Regis, and letters from the Presidents of the AJCU and the JCCU.

The MPE process extended over three years. Although this caused some
difficulties, the repetition and revision might also point toward the possibility
of a more synodal style of governance that incorporates discernment in
common in an ongoing way, with widespread participation by students,
faculty, trustees, network partners, and other stakeholders.

At the end of the formal MPE process, the university identified mission
priorities that are contextualized, specific, timely, and achievable: to nurture
the university’s Catholic identity locally as well as more broadly; to become a
more robust Jesuit Catholic Hispanic-Serving Institution; and to implement
more fully the Laudato Si” Action Plan. Actions consonant with these priorities
have been incorporated into the university’s strategic plan.

Taking all this material into account, at your recommendation and with full
confidence in the university’s leadership, I confirm the Catholic and Jesuit
identity and mission of Regis University. Please thank President Aceves and
all who participated in this examen, and assure them of my prayers as they
continue the journey.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

rturo Sosa, S.].
Superior General
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